
CUYAHOGA FALLS CITY SCHOOLS 
BOARD BRIEFS


At the May 5, 2021 regular meeting of the Cuyahoga Falls City Schools Board of Education:


Presentations:

• Recognized Dairy Queen as a “Friend of Education” Award recipient.

• Recognized 40 substitute teachers with individual “Star Substitute” awards.

• Recognized 12 elementary students as May “Top Tigers”.

• Heard a presentation from TDA/Hammond on the 6-12 Construction Project.

• Heard a Naviance presentation from Mrs. Julie Dudones and Ms. Vickie Davis.

• Heard a FOCUS Book Study update from Mrs. Kathy Moffet and Mrs. Ellen McClure.


Treasurer Business:

• Approved all items listed in the Treasurer/CFO’s Business – Consent Agenda.

• Approved the minutes from the April 21, 2021 Regular Meeting.

• Approved donations totaling $1,300, including one push mower from Stephen Pal (CFHS Fresh 

Farm) and student bags and supplies from Staples (Preston Elementary).

• Heard an informational update from Kristy Stoicoiu, Treasurer/CFO.  


Superintendent Business (presented by Ellen McClure, Director of Human Resources, who filled in for 
Dr. Nichols this evening):


• Approved all items listed in the Superintendent’s Business – Consent Agenda.


• Accepted personnel resignations, appointments, transfers, non-renewals and leave requests.


• Approved the non-renewal of 12 long-term teaching substitutes to be effective at the end of the 
2020-21 school year.


• Approved the payment of a stipend to 22 teachers for professional development in Content 
Literacy.


Board Business:

• Heard committee reports from Board representatives.

• Adjourned the meeting.


